
contactcontact

hellohello
Welcome to Dance Express!  We are
looking forward to great dance and
tumbling year!  During the first few
weeks, we will observe the students to
ensure proper class placement. 
 Occasionally, some changes will need to
occur to even out class sizes.  Additionally,
due to enrollment numbers, some class
times may be added or cancelled.  Please
feel free to contact us with any questions
or concerns regarding class placement.  

danceexpress@fuse.net

8 5 9 - 5 8 1 - 4 0 6 2

drop-off/pick-updrop-off/pick-up
Please use the steps on the left of
the building and wait on the patio
until a teacher opens the door for
the dancers. Dancers will be
dismissed from the back door the
same way they entered. 

tuition paymentstuition payments
Tuition will be posted in your parent portal on the 20th of the month. If you
choose to pay by cash/check, please do so by the 25th of the month. Auto-pay
tuition will be charged on the 1st of the month. 
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Throughout the year, all important
information will be posted on our website,  
our Google Drive and in the parent portal.    
Please check these places frequently to
stay up-to-date with all information
regarding the dance year.  

www.DanceExpressNKY.com
Dance Express Google Drive

Dance Express Parent Portal 

http://www.danceexpressnky.com/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1UnZvJbJl8-kf513FBHcFloIdKTlngGqd?usp=sharing
https://dancestudio-pro.com/online/danceexpress
https://dancestudio-pro.com/online/danceexpress

